
To Whom It May Concern:

The employees of Blown Away, LLC (“Blown Away” or the “Company”) are Essential Critical Infrastructure Workers, as 
identified by the Department of Homeland Security’s Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Security Agency memo issued 
March 19, 2020 (the “Memorandum”). Therefore, Blown Away employees are exempted from any state or other munic-
ipal “Stay at Home” or “Shelter in Place” order.

The Memorandum recognizes that certain workers perform services that are essential to continued critical infrastruc-
ture viability and specifically mentions the following as “Essential Critical Infrastructure Workers”: 

•	 “Workers . . . and other service providers who provide services that are necessary to maintaining the 
safety, sanitation, and essential operation of residences;” and

•	 Workers that provide “support to ensure the effective removal, storage, and disposal of residential and 
commercial solid waste.”

Blown Away employees provide critical facility services, including maintenance and waste removal services to our 
infrastructure. The Company installs and repairs roadways, parking lots, walkways, and similar structures that are es-
sential to the safety and operation of residences, essential businesses, and essential infrastructure. Blown Away em-
ployees also maintain the outdoor areas and common areas of buildings and provide waste disposal to assist in their 
sanitization. Our services are performed on both residential and essential commercial infrastructure and, as such, our 
workers are required to be physically present and continue to work on a regular schedule. Additionally, Blown Away 
utilizes the services of affiliated businesses, including subcontractors, which are also included under the applicable 
exemption.

We are acutely aware of the need to maintain a safe and healthy work environment, and therefore, have required all 
employees to act within CDC guidelines for social distancing and hand washing. Among other measures, the Compa-
ny’s employees and subcontractors typically work far apart from one another, do not enter any facilities or buildings, 
and our facility, vehicles, and equipment have been thoroughly cleaned and sanitized. During their limited time spent 
in our facility, employees are required to continue practicing social distancing and CDC guidelines.

As such, Blown Away employees and their affiliated workers are “Essential Critical Infrastructure Workers” and thus, 
exempt from “Stay at Home” and “Shelter in Place” orders. If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do 
not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
Ron Barnett
President
Blown Away
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